
Information on upcoming selection procedures is now available at 

https://epso.europa.eu/job-opportunities/upcoming_en 

 

Available job opportunities for permanent and temporary positions can be 

found at https://epso.europa.eu/apply/job-offers_en 

 

Useful information for candidates currently going through a selection 

procedure is available on the relevant page via 

https://epso.europa.eu/apply/job-offers/ongoing_en 
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